

READING.

Read the text carefully and choose the best answer.

SAM'S LIFE.

Sam lives in Valquirico. He is sixteen years old. He gets a Saturday job at the Mega Pizza restaurant. He likes his job and he works hard. He lives with his brother in a beautiful apartment. Sam goes to school from Monday to Friday, he leaves home at 8:15 and walks to school. His first lesson starts at 9:00am. All his lessons are one hour. After the second lesson, he has a short twenty-minute break. Then, there are two lessons before lunch. His best subjects are Science and I.T. Lunch is at 1.20. He always has lunch in the school canteen. Some students have a packed lunch – usually sandwiches – but Sam likes a hot meal. On Wednesday, he has a quick lunch because he's got Computer club.

There's always one lesson in the afternoon. It finishes at 3:10pm. Twice a week, on Wednesday and Friday. Sam plays football after school. He's in the school team so he often plays a match on Sunday morning.

Sam has an hour's homework every day. He usually does it in his bedroom after dinnertime but he sometimes gets up early and does it before breakfast! He bought a new computer and his bother bought a new cellphone. They are really happy with their new devices.

1. How old is Sam?

a) 17

b) 20

c) 16

2. Where does Sam live?

a) In Leeds

b) In Valquirico

c) In Italy

3. How does he get to school?

a) By bus

b) on foot

c) by bike

4. What time does he have lunch in the school?
- a) at two o'clock b) at ten twenty in the morning c) at twenty past one.
5. When does he work?
- a) He works on Saturday.
- b) He works on Sunday
- c) He works from Monday to Friday.
6. Where does he work?
- a) He works in a cinema.
- b) He works in a pizza restaurant.
- c) He works in an Italian restaurant.
7. What are Sam's favourite subjects?
- a) I.T. and Maths
- b) French and Science
- c) Science and I.T.
8. What does a packed lunch have?
- a) Sandwiches. b) A salad. c) A hot meal.
9. When does he play a soccer Match?
- a) On Saturday b) On Sunday c) On Wednesday.
10. Whose is the new cellphone?
- a) From Sam's mother b) From Sam's brother c) From Sam's sister.